
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

June 11, 1996 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners met in called session, Tuesday, June 11, 1996 in 
the Assembly Room at City Hall.  Mayor Cass called the meeting to order with 
Commissioners Davis, Brock, and Middleton present.  Commissioner Long was 
absent.  The meeting was held at 4:30 p.m. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to accept on 3rd reading Private 
Chapter No. 168-House Bill No. 3276, Private Acts of 1996.  All ayes. 

The Board then discussed the Water Rehab Project.  They studied the following three 
alternatives concerning the project: 

(A)   To eliminate from the Project paving and rock for creek crossing.  To leave in 
Project four fire hydrants, two new, two reconnects, with the four being located at 
Englewood and Sockhill, Highland, and Conner Drive, Church and Sunset, 411 and 
Wishing Well 411.  To complete the line down Zion Hill Road.  A cost of $13,100.00 
(estimate above contract cost) 

(B)  Leave out paving, rock for creek crossing and the four fire hydrants, a cost of 
$9000.00. 

(C)   To not complete the line down Zion Hill Road at a cost of $17,540.00 leaving 
$3500.00 extra. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Davis to accept Alternative A.  All ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Davis to check with property owners that have 
unused water meters on their property.  If the meter is left on they will be required to 
pay a minimum bill.  If not it will be removed.  All ayes. 

Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Middleton to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes. 

Robert L. Cass                                                                            Deborah Morgan            
Mayor                                                                                                          Recorder 

 


